Media release – 23 February 2009
Airport Noise Monitoring

Paraparaumu Airport Ltd commissioned acoustics experts Marshall Day to conduct noise monitoring at the Airport between September and December 2008.

Marshall Day’s report is now available and can viewed on the Airport website, www.paraparaumuairport.co.nz
In summary the report concluded that the Airport is operating within the District Plan noise contours.
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